
  

UNITED KINGDOM 
Agency Memo of 

Turkish Airlines 
 

REMINDER OF IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
ON UK BORDER AND PUBLIC HEALTH 
REQUIREMENTS FOR ALL ARRIVING 

PASSENGERS 

  

 

Dear Agent, 

Please be reminded that all passengers arriving into a UK airport must be informed 

and advised verbally and/or in writing regarding the UK Government’s “Entering 

the UK” procedures detailed on www.gov.uk/uk-border-control by the agency.  

 

The passengers must be informed 24-48 hours before departure to ensure the 

required information is shared with them. 

 

It is currently a legal requirement for agents to ensure that all passengers arriving 

to the UK are provided with the latest public health and related duties information 

from the following link; 
 

www.gov.uk/uk-border-control 

  

 

 

http://www.gov.uk/uk-border-control
http://www.gov.uk/uk-border-control

